LLOYD S REGISTILR OF SHIPPING

i i Rooms “A” and “B”, Tenth Floor,

BY AIRMAIL Asia Insurance Building,
Finlayson Green (P.O/ Box 480), Singapore

Telegrams: Surveyor Telephone No. 22861

/
10th December, 1958,

Wppa 57

The Secretary,

LONDON, .

Dear Sir,

; , M.V, "FLORETA"

,/*’ With reference to your Classing letters dated

~ 23rd September and 25th November, 1958, regarding

Owners proposal to carry out a superficial examination
of above vessel for further postponement of Special
Survey until mid-April, 1959, please find copy of
letter received from the Singapore Representative.

With regard to the Safety Equipment survey it
was stated all outstanding items will be dealt with at
the Special Survey.

Yours faithfully,

Enel:
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